
 

355 Waterloo Dr., Kingston, Ontario K7M 8P5 

Tel: 1 (613) 549.4499   Fax: 1 (613) 549.9903 

flhpmarg@alcdsb.on.ca   www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/marg 

151 Dairy Ave, Napanee, Ontario K7R 4B2   Tel: 1 (613) 354.2255 

Auto Attendant: 1 (613) 354.6257   Toll Free: 1 (800) 581.1116 

Fax: 1 (613) 354.0351   info@alcdsb.on.ca 

 
 
 
 
 

Advent Mass 
 

December 6, 2019 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Everyone is invited to join us for our annual Advent Mass on Tuesday, December 17th 
at 6:00 at St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church.   
 
During the Advent Mass, numerous students will be presenting the “Jesse Tree” as 
part of the service.  Our Advent Choir will provide us with the music for Mass, in 
addition to the many students who will taking part in the Mass to assist with altar 
serving, the readings, bringing up the offertory, and lighting the Advent Candle.  Our 
Kindergarten students have also prepared a special song for us at the end of Mass 
as well.   
 
This year, we will also be hosting an Advent reception downstairs in the church hall 
after Mass.  Families are invited to join us after Mass for a treat and refreshment that 
evening.  We will have some goodies as well as coffee/hot chocolate for attendees.   
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support of our school.  We look forward to 
seeing everyone at our Advent Mass.   
 
Merry Christmas! 
 
 
Mr. C. Minutillo   Mr. C. Gencarelli 
Principal    Vice-principal 
 
 
 


